It seems more important than ever for Vermont to include antisemitism in the rules for inclusion. Given
the tenor of the times and the incitement against Jews which are historical, please don’t overlook the
need to protect Jewish people. Thank you for your consideration

Arline Rotman
Norwich Vermont



